
Summer, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am extremely pleased to welcome your child(ren) to the 2021 Moses Brown Summer Track & Field Camp, 
directed by Proactive, Inc.  I am sure that you will find the program both interesting and fun.  The coaches for 
the camp have a great background in coaching/participating in track and field camps and college events. 

All athletes will need to dress appropriately for the weather.  It is always advisable to have an extra top in your 
bag just in case it gets cold or rains.  Most of the time, we are concerned about sunscreen, which should be 
applied at home and will need to be re-applied during the day.  We are also concerned about dehydration, so all 
campers are required to bring water bottles. Water is the best for re-hydrating, and plenty of it! All campers 
should pack their own peanut-free snacks, and full-day campers must bring a lunch. These snacks need to be in 
sealable plastic containers. 

As for equipment, you must have sneakers and be appropriately dressed for participating in the variety of 
events. You may also wish to bring a cap with you.  A track & field camp t-shirt will be provided for every 
participant. 

Safety is our top priority.  Please know all RI DOH COVID procedures will be followed and adjusted as necessary.  
Specific guidelines will be sent as the start of camp approaches. 

I am confident that your child(ren) are going to have a great time. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 
lpbj18@me.com (please put Track and Field Camp in the subject box) should you have any questions. 

Yours in sport, 
Paul Janaway 
Director, Track & Field Camp 

250 Lloyd Avenue Providence, Rhode Island 02906 P: 401.831.7350 F: 401.455.0084 
camps.mosesbrown.org 
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